
 
 

 

 

 

Dear Prof. Avtandil Chkheidze, 

 

On behalf of the Organizing Committee, 

Prof S. Schonauer, Prof. V. Trojano, Prof G. Vittori 

 

We have the great honour to invite You as Guest Speaker, to 

attend the next SIGO Medical Congress on Obstetrics and 

Gynaecology “Emotion Woman: between highlights and 

shadows”, which will be held  in Bari, Italy, on next October 28-

31, 2009. You will open the Symposium with a Lectio Magistralis 

on:  

“EPH-GESTOSIS/RIPPMANN ‘s SYNDROME IS NOT DISEASE. IT IS POLYORGANIC 

INSUFFICIENCY SYNDROME AND CAN BE PREVENTED “ 

     
We are waiting Your kind acceptance reply as soon as possible 

 

                                                                      
                                                                       Reverently Yours  

                                                                             Dr. Prof. Lorella Battini MD, PHD 
                                                                                          Europe OGASH Chair 

                                                                                                                  SIGO Italy 
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